
 

 
 

Classroom Furniture and Sensory Equipment Bid #2021-10 

ADDENDUM #1 – Issued 4/28/2021 

 

The questions/comments outlined below were received. The answers are shown below in italics. 

 

1. On Page 3, under the Invitation to Bid – It states that it is strongly recommended that bids 

are mailed U.S.P.S.  Since we cannot get a guaranteed delivery date via U.S.P.S, can you 

confirm that it will be ok to have one of our sales team drop the completed bid off prior to 

the due date? 

Yes, you may deliver your bid in person if you would like during our normal office hours of 7:30 

am – 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. 

  

2. On page 16, under 3.5 Complete bid, it states that while samples are not required, color 

photos of each bid item must be submitted with each bid.  Actual samples of 1-3 seating 

and desks may be provided.  Can you clarify if samples will be required for these items, 

and if so, which exact items are needed? 

Samples are not required.  Color photos are required at a minimum.  If you have items that you 

believe a sample would be beneficial to us during our decision making process, please feel free 

to provide samples.   

 

3. Do we still have time to submit questions? 

Yes, the deadline for questions is Friday May 7, 2021 at 4:00 p.m.  The deadline listed within the 

original specifications was incorrect.   


